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Updates for 07 Oct 2016 

 

AGM 
The Club will be holding its Annual General Meeting on Sunday 23rd October at 
5pm in the club house. Everyone is welcome to attend. You will have the chance 
to hear the Officer Reports from each of the Committee Members summarising 
what we have achieved this year and any significant plans for next year. 

The bar will be open, there will be some nibbles available. 

The Committee would encourage any member to offer themselves for a post on 
the committee. You can see who are the current members of the Committee and 
the posts they currently occupy by going to 
www.hartswoodtennis.co.uk/resources/club-officers 

Should anyone wish to discuss any particular role please contact the relevant 
Committee Member or the Chairman Mike Biddle. In particular the roles of 
Secretary, Public Relations  and Tournament Director are about to become vacant.  

For more info please see job descriptions here: 
tennismark.hartswoodtennis.co.uk/people/job-descriptions​
and if you wish to discuss a particular role email MIke Biddle at  
chair@hartswoodtennis.co.uk 
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If you have any issues you would like to raise at the AGM and have added to the 
agenda then you should send your suggestion via our Feedback Form before 
Thursday 13th October. 

We look forward to seeing you at the AGM. Remember Hartswood is run by 
volunteers so come and have your say and maybe you can offer your help 

CLUBHOUSE & GROUNDS 
Front Courts out of action for three weeks 

From Monday 17th October-Saturday 5th November the front courts are being 
resurfaced. After the resurfacing they will be usable but will be unpainted with 
temporary lines. Please be aware that some staining of balls will occur during the 
‘curing’ process. Access to the back courts will still be possible. 

During the resurfacing there will be no parking at the club so members must not 
bring their cars up the lane for the whole three week period. Also bear in mind that 
Hartswood Road parking is restricted from 9am-5pm on Monday-Friday to those 
vehicles with a residents parking permit or who have paid and displayed. The 
courts will be painted in the Spring. 

Tree Pruning 

There should be improved visibility at night after the surrounding trees have been 
pruned. A big thank you to Les Irving and Tony Twiss is due on behalf of the club 
for their overseeing of the work on the grounds and courts. 

TEAMS 
Winter League: Do you have what it takes? 

There are Men’s, Women’s and Mixed Doubles teams that play during the Winter 
months. If you would like to be considered and you are of roughly the right 
standard please get in touch with Club Captain Nick Warshaw by emailing him at 
nick.warshaw@keurope.com 

 

​ ​2/4 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePYyblYX5B_W_JFAq1atsgIzKHXpX4BWS9BU5c6CsP0jszrQ/viewform
mailto:nick.warshaw@keurope.com


Hartswood Newsletter 
2016-10-07 

 

JUNIORS 
Holiday Camps: Autumn Half Term 

Holiday camps are running for three weeks over the half term period: 

●​ Week 1: Monday 17th October - Friday 21st October 
●​ Week 2: Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 
●​ Week 3: Monday 31st October - Friday 4th November 

For full details of the time and pricing of holiday camps and to book a place see:​
www.hartswoodtennis.co.uk/coaching/junior-holiday-camps 

Match Play Friday 

The next Junior Match Play Friday session is on 14th October. Arrive any time 
between 4.00pm and 4.30pm and finish by 6.30pm 

SOCIAL 
Christmas Parties 

The adult party will be held at the clubhouse on Saturday December 10th in the 
evening. 

The junior party will be held at the clubhouse on Friday December 9th in the 
evening. 
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DIARY DATES 
Fri 14th Oct  4.00/4.30-6.30pm​

Junior Match Play Friday 

Mon  17th Oct​
Front court resurfacing starts. Expected to last for three weeks   

Sun 23rd Oct 5pm​
AGM 

Sat 22nd Oct 1.30pm-2.30pm​
Welcome to Hartswood session 

Fri 9th Dec (evening)​
Junior Christmas Party 

Sat 10th Dec (evening)​
Adult Christmas Party 

AND FINALLY…. 
Feedback 

This is your club and you are welcome to send comments to the Committee at any 
time using our Feedback Form. 

Newsletter archive 

There is a complete archive of all previous newsletters on the Newsletter Archive 
site. 
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